

Resilient nations

Ref. CPAP/300/FIN

23 December 2015

Dear Ms. Wanyera,

Extension of the Capacity for Aid Effectiveness and CPAP Implementation Project

We acknowledge receipt of your letter referenced ALD 140/221/06, and dated 22 December 2015.

Your request for a six-month extension of the above-mentioned project from 1 January, 2016 to 30 June, 2016 has been reviewed, and we note the importance of completing the transitional activities. In light of this, it is our pleasure to grant the extension.

We look forward to receiving the work plan for the extension period.

Thank you for your continued cooperation.

Yours sincerely,

Country Director

Ms. Maris Wanyera Commissioner Development Assistance and Regional Cooperation Department Ministry of Finance Planning and Economic Development

